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The CHINS working group has shifted to monthly meetings to support implementation of the 

policies. Conversations have focused on identifying key stakeholder groups for outreach and 

the best way to get information to those groups. Additionally, Zones leadership has made 

significant progress in the identification of staff to engage in this work and is setting up a 

weeklong training for this group in July. 

 


